Brotherhood breakfast

The Brotherhood breakfast for this month will be held on Saturday, May
28 at 8:00 a.m. in the fellowship hall. All men are invited.

wWMU

The WMU meeting for the month of May will be held at 1:00 p.m. on
Monday, May 16 in the church fellowship hall. All ladies of the church
are invited to attend.

Welcome New Members

AQ/‘ Art and Joyce Venable
) N 114 Lambdin Circle
Barnesville, GA 30204
770-358-0867

Sympathy

Our sincere Christian sympathy goes to Mr. and Mrs. Bill

Hall, in the death of his mother, Mrs. Virginia Arthur.

Prime Timers

The Prime Timers (Senior Adults) will have their monthly meeting on

Wednesday, May 25 at 12:00 noon. Please sign up if you plan to attend.

The Milner Baptist Storehouse
We continue to receive items for the Milner Baptist Storehouse for indi-
viduals and families in need. Everyone is encouraged to bring one or more
items for the storehouse in the coming weeks. Copies of the currently
needed items are located on the table in the hallway.

Water and Volunteers Needed

On Saturday, May 21, the City of Milner is having a Pecan Festi-
val. We are going to be handmg out small bottles of water. If you would
like to donate water, please bring it to the church no later than Wednesday,
May 18. Also, if you would like to volunteer to help during this event
please sign up on the sign-up sheet on the bulletin board in the hallway or
call the church office.

Pray for our military personnel!
Please remember to pray for these individuals and for their families.

Tyler Jones Navy Matthew Dyal Army
Tim York Navy Jeffery Moyer

Drew Marshall Marine Will Johnston Navy
Jonathan Buffington AF Kyler Selsor Marine
David Ford Tyler Cato Navy
Jonathan Woodruff Tyler McClain Army
Daniel Fioravanti Anthony Frodl Marine
Jacob Cooper Army Melissa Gibson Army
Tim O’Conner Army

Also, please remember to pray for the leaders of our nation and other

nations and for our military personnel around the world.

We are going to dive deep and submerge ourselves into God’s word this
year. Vacation Bible School will be held Monday, June 13 through Friday,
June 17 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. each night. If you are available and
would like to help out, please contact Deedra Lanier, the church office or
sign up on signup sheet. We are exciting and looking forward to the chil-
dren having a great time during VBS 2016!

The Christian Index Is Now Online for FREE!

As of February 2016, The Christian Index is online af
www.christianindex.org You may also sign up to receive weekly email
updates. When you go to the website you will see the easy-to-find box to
subscribe for email updates!

Weekly Schedule:

Coffee \Fellowship 9:00 a.m.
Sunday School 10:00 a.m.
Morning Worship 11:00 a.m.
Adult Choir Rehearsal 5:15 p.m.
Evening Worship 6:00 p.m.
Wednesdays
Noon Time Prayer Meeting 12:00 noon
Mid-week Prayer Service 7:00 p.m.
Fellowship Supper 6:00 p.m.
(Second Wednesday each month)
“Steps of Jesus”’ 6:15 p.m.
(First and Third Wednesdays each month)
Church Conference 7:15 p.m.

(Second Wednesday each month)
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Dr. Ken’s Pen /

It's the time of the year when Bob Becker (my church member and
friend), my wife Donna and 1 to form our annual garden pariner-
ship. The first part of the partnership requires Bob to bear the cost
of planting the garden, fertilizing, weeding the garden, harvesting
and then bringing my share as stipulated to my house. There Donna
prepares the veggies, cooks them and puts them before me to eat as
is stated in the partnerships, MY PART OF THE PARTNERSHIP IS
TO ENJOY THE BOUNTY OF THE HARD WORK BY BOB AND
DONNA., WELL SOMEONE HAS TO COMPLETE THE PART-
NERSHIP.

As you can see, about all I do in that partnership is to enjoy what
others do. That is very much like many in the church. We only
want to enjoy the bounty of the hard work of others. We brag about
what “WE” do as a church when in reality it is others who bear the
cost, investing their time and doing all the work. Sometime we will
even criticize what they do.

In the near future the Nominating Committee will begin their work.
Begin now asking God where He would have you serve. Don’t be
like me, enjoying the bounty of hard work by our fellow members
and friends in our dear church.

Our annual Homecoming Celebration is Sunday, July 24. Our guest
preacher for the celebration will be Dr. Gerald Harris, Editor of
The Christian Index. Begin now inviting family and friends to be
with us on that special Sunday.

Remember, God loves you and so do 1.
Dr. Ken...

(By the way Mr. Keith Lassiter, our Chairman of Deacons asked
where a deacon could fit in this partnership. 1 agreed for him to
Jjoin. His job will be to wash the dishes when I finish eating. Ah, life
is good.)
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